
AVOID COSTLY FINES. CONTACT AMAROK.
AMAROK employs only NDAA-compliant video surveillance equipment, keeping our

customers within the protection and parameters of federal compliance.

Talk to our experts to find out how to become compliant today.

IS YOUR SURVEILLANCE
EQUIPMENT COMPLIANT?

U.S. GOVERNMENT FEDERAL OEM BAN

CONGRESS PASSED NDAA
In August 2018, the US introduced the National
Defense Authorization Act (NDAA) containing
Section 889 prohibiting "certain telecommunications
and video surveillance services or equipment."

NON-COMPLIANT
MANUFACTURERS
In August 2020, the ban went into effect. Businesses
selling equipment by Chinese companies expose the
U.S. government to significant vulnerabilities. 

WHO DOES THIS AFFECT?
Although NDAA section 889 affects government facilities,
it also applies to any federally funded organization. If your
camera equipment is on the ban list, you'll need to
convert to an NDAA-compliant surveillance solution.

800-432-6391 sales@AMAROK.com

If you're using any non-compliant OEM-produced
equipment, your business may be violating NDAA,
section 889. Check if your provider is on the banned list.

*ever-changing list as companies work to become compliant.

https://ipvm.com/reports/ndaa-guide

